
 

 
Esther D. Burney Elementary School 

Home of the Broncos 

 
Dear Bronco Families,  

 

My name is Brooke Quinlan and I am the new Principal for Burney 

Elementary School. It is my pleasure to welcome you back for the 2020-

2021 school year! I hope everyone had a rested summer. We are so excited 

to welcome all of our learners back to campus for in-person learning 

featuring exciting, challenging lessons designed by our expert teachers! 

 

As we welcome you back, we hope to bridge strong partnerships that will 

help us make Burney Elementary School the best school in Plant City! We 

ask that you help us by:  

1. Getting your child to school on time, ready to learn. 

2. Encourage your child to try their best each and every day. 

3. Hold your student accountable for following classroom and school 

rules 

4. Communicate regularly with your child’s teacher. 

 

We will continue to revamp and improve our communications systems to 

support your families as you work to grow your children into responsible, 

productive students. Our first family event will be our Meet the Teacher 

event on August 9th at 2pm.  Please meet in the cafeteria for our kick-off 

event and to learn your child’s teacher.  

 

It is my pleasure to serve a community of people who work together for the 

betterment of each child’s social, emotional and academic growth.  If you 

have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me via phone 

at 813-707-7334 or via email at brooke.quinlan@hcps.net.   

 

Let’s make it a great year! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Brooke Quinlan 
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